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Wayne County 4-H Families, 

 Welcome to 2024! We are excited for the great opportunities that 4-H looks
to provide on the county, unit, state and national levels this year. From 4-H
Camp to fun workshops there are so many opportunities to experience. We
hope you will take advantage of one this year. It is hard to believe that one
of those experiences is the 2024 Fair a few months away! We know everyone
is working hard on their projects, so we wanted to share with you some key
information that will change the landscape of the Wayne County 4-H Fair.
Changes that were made are based off of feedback from the 2023 4-H Fair
Survey. Thank you to those of you who took time to provide valuable
feedback to better shape our 4-H program. 

 The first change is the Fair Schedule. Changes were made to become
compliant with Rules and Regulations for 4-H Premiums or to simply make
the schedule more convenient for members and their families to enjoy the
Grandstand events and make the most of their time at the fair. On the back
of the Newsletter you can find the new Fair Schedule. Another change to
look for are the livestock classes. There are new classes to give 4-H
members the opportunity they deserve to show. Thank you to the Livestock
Superintendents and Fair Board members for all their handwork with
Extension on these items.  

 Just a reminder that members are required to attend 4 club meetings in
order to show in the 4-H shows. Club leaders will be verifying this with the
Extension Office in June, so you have 6 months to meet your meeting
requirements! YQCA will be taught at club meetings throughout February
and March. If you cannot make your club meeting the night that YQCA is
scheduled, members can attend another clubs night or take it online.  

If you have any questions please reach out to us at the office. More
information on changes for the year will be given at club meetings on the
YQCA training nights.  

Have a great New Year! 

Ryan Littlejohn 
Wayne County 4-H Program Coordinator 
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